
This past Friday the Monmouth

County Health Board ran a

vaccination clinic at our Fire House.

Hundreds of area residents

participated.  We were fortunate to

receive doses for the 5-11 year-old

residents.  Many thanks to both the

Health Department and our team

that managed this important event!

The newly formed Bradley Beach

Mayors Wellness Committee has

been working toward our first

community event- The Mayors Wellness Walk. This will occur on

Sunday, November 21st at 9:00 AM on the Promenade. Please sign-up

on the website! It’s free and registered walkers receive a reusable

water bottle with the Wellness Campaign Logo.

Continuing on the topic of health and well being, Bradley Beach has

formed a Mayors Wellness Committee to promote community health

and assess strengths and areas for improvement. Two of our

neighboring towns, Asbury Park and Freehold Borough were among

22 municipalities that achieved a status of “2020 Healthy Towns”.

Over 400 of the 554 municipalities are engaged.

I’m excited that we just approved the Newark Avenue repaving/

beautification contractor bid at the Council meeting Tuesday. This

gives us the opportunity to improve a key street on the Northside of

our town. This, along with our other infrastructure projects – the

replacement of the boardwalk and Gazebos between Cliff and Newark

Avenues and new handicap ramps, happening as we speak, the sump



pump remediation project, and the Library building water

remediation, are moving us forward.


